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To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph, denr8888@yahoo.com

Dear Regional Director Claudio,

Greetings!

The Government Financial Management Innovators Circle (GFMIC), Inc. would like to invite you and your representative
to our upcoming Seminar on the topics: 1) PFM Reform Roadmap Implementation; 2) Development and Future
Direction in the Implementation of International Public Sector Accounting Standards (IPSASs) and 3) Status of
IPSASs Adoption and Implementation in the Philippines. This will be held at the Rizal Technological University, Boni
Avenue, Mandaluyong City on July 18, 2023.

Attached is our formal invitation to you and your Agency/LGU.

For any inquiries you may reach our Secretariat on the following contact details.
Ms. Glorielyn L. Aguila at 0927-794-5452 (Globe) / 0998-988-0130 (Smart).  

Thank you for your support and God Bless.

Best Regards,

For: BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

GLORIELYN L. AGUILA
Executive Assistant
Government Financial Management Innovators Circle (GFMIC), Inc. 
Unit 909, The One Executive Office Building
No. 5 West Avenue, Barangay Nayong Kanluran, Quezon City
Contact No.: 0927-794-5452
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